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Partner Discusses How DOL Aims to Target Employment
Contract Provisions
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In a bylined article published in New England Biz Law Update, Stephen Scott provides insight on

how the Department of Labor would target several specific employment-related contract provisions

that they believe discourage workers from exercising their rights under federal workplace laws.

To read the article visit New England Biz Law Update.
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